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No. Just no.

Absolutely oppose this idea. It will KILL our lil town when an accident happens. Not IF an accident
happens. WHEN.

Shame on you for even considering this colossal disaster.

The people in this community have spoken. Our local government has spoken. Time for you to listen.
No. Hell no.

Nancy Katapodis Lee, owner

(713) 213-5145
www.doublebarrelbbg.com
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